
 

 

  

  

Tentative Contract 
Agreement Reached! 

On April 28, your bargaining team reached an agreement with BCHO 
Management on a new three (3) year agreement.  

Techs must now vote to ratify the contract. 

WHEN:  Tuesday, May 10th 

WHERE:   

CHO Cafeteria:  

8:00am to 10:00am 

3:00pm to 5:00pm 

and 

WALNUT CREEK Break Room: 

12:00noon to 1:00pm 

Congratulations to all the techs and the Bargaining Team. 

Your Bargaining Team recommends a Yes Vote. 

Note: You must be present in person to vote.   

 

 

http://nationalnursesunited.org/page/m/-6c0b0a45/ac426c5/71684dc6/16f2da2a/793787327/VEsH/

